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PR#366 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Prime Minister Briceño to Meet with UN Secretary General 
 
Belmopan. July 7, 2021. 5:10 p.m. 
 
The Office of the Prime Minister informs that Hon. John Briceño departed the 
country today to attend official meetings with the United Nations Secretary 
General H.E. António Guterres at the UN Headquarters in New York City, 
New York. 
 
The Prime Minister returns to Belize on July 11, 2021. During his absence, 
Hon. Cordel Hyde, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Natural Resources, 
Petroleum and Mining, will hold over as Prime Minister. 
 
Ends  


